
 Chairman Peterson, 

 

Hello.  I am writing today to give support to House Bill 51.  As an Ohioan I don’t 

feel like the anyone but the state of ohio should be telling us what to do with our 

guns.  I love America and I would be there today if I didn’t have to work. I am a 

60-year-old lady who wants to be able to protect herself with any firearm I own.  

Please Pass HOUSE BILL 51 AND LET OHIO BE IN CHARGE OF THEIR OWN 

FIREARMS.   

 

 

JULIE LAWRENCE 

MARIETTA OH 


